
-~-Beginning-~- 

 

Gooooood Morning SILVER TRAIL! This is Lila coming to you from the WSTM Live studio! 

Today is Tuesday, February 25th, 2020.  

_____________________   

Good Morning! This is Catherine with your announcements for today. The affirmation for today 

is : I respect others even when I don't agree with them. 

_____________________  

Students, please make sure your ID's are on and visible at this time. Teachers, our administration 

is asking that you please do a quick classroom check. 

 

Our guest for today is Mrs. Helen Fisher, our PTSA president. (PTSA announcements)  

_____________________ 

 

For today's science word, you will hear the word and try to guess the definition. The word is 

solute. (wait 5 seconds) Did you guess? It is a substance that is being dissolved by another 

substance. 

 

Our black history month focus for today will be on HBCUs. Historically Black Colleges and 

Universities are institutions of higher education in the United States. The first HBCUs were 

founded in Pennsylvania and Ohio before the American Civil War. Their purpose was to provide 

black youths with a basic education and training to become teachers or to learn a trade. At the 

time, racial discrimination was widespread. The term was created by the Higher Education Act 

of 1965, which expanded federal funding for colleges and universities. Let's take a look 

at Howard University's 2019 Acceptance Day.   

 

_____________________ 

From Mrs. Greenberg- Attention No Place For Hate club members, there will be an important 

meeting in Mrs. Greenberg's room today during 6th period. All members are strongly encouraged 

to attend. Teachers, please allow your No Place For Hate students to attend the meeting. We will 

be discussing and planning our upcoming events. 

_____________________ 

From Mrs. Isham and Ms. Jenkins: First Priority will be held today, February 25th, in room 168 

from 3:45-4:45 p.m. We hope to see you there! 

 

From Mr. Bukstel, there will be no Chess Club meeting this week. The next meeting will be on 

Wednesday, March 4th at 8:20 AM. Additionally, those Chess Club members participating in the 

Chess Tournament may pick up permission slips from Mr. Bukstel in room 188. 

 

 

_____________________ 

That's it for today: Have a Terrific Tuesday Silver Trail! 

_____________________ 

 

 

 


